
 

  

  

  

 

   



 

 

June ’24  

Newsletter 

The purpose of this 

newsletter is to share 

updates and prayer needs 

within our ministry and 

family. For more 

information about the 

church, please visit 

RockwallBaptist.com 

The Tony Roa Family  

Dear Pastors and Praying Friends,  

We are nearing six months of my being pastor at Rockwall Baptist Church. 
Time has flown by! We have been busy over the past few months.  
 
In May, we held a Ladies’ Luncheon on the Saturday before Mother’s Day. 
Melissa brought a short lesson, and some of the ladies brought visitors in to 
enjoy fellowship. On Mother’s Day, several visitors came. One family rejoiced 
as their daughter came who hadn’t been to church in over ten years. We are 
praying for this young woman to return to the Lord, and you can see His hand 
in her life.  
 
We also started up our outreach program in May. We were able to walk the 
streets nearest to the church and invite people to church. We have had some 
good conversations with some of the people nearby and we pray that God will 
work on their hearts that they might come to church one day and hear the 
gospel. We also mailed out roughly 60 cards to new move ins in the city to 
invite them to church. We have had two visitors coming regularly on Sunday 
mornings.  
 
In June, we held a Men’s Prayer Breakfast on the Saturday before Father’s 
Day, and had a few visitors come to that as well. There is one man who came 
and is interested in visiting the church, but needs to work out his job schedule 
in order to come. Please pray for Adam. On Father’s Day, the same young lady 
mentioned above came to visit again. We pray that the Lord will use the 
messages that she has heard, and her parents’ faithfulness to soften her heart. 
Please be in prayer for the Harris family.  
 
For July, we have a VBS planned! We are very excited that some of the recent 
graduates from Norris Bible Baptist Seminary will be coming out to help us. It 
is scheduled for July 17-20. Please pray that we will see boys and girls come 
to know about the Lord, and that they will be able to reach their families for 
Christ.  
 
In Christ,  
The Roa Family (Tony, Melissa, Audrey, and Caleb) 

 

Prayer Needs: 

• Traveling mercies. 

• Wisdom as we step 
into a new 
leadership role.  

• The community of 
Rockwall as we 
continue the 
outreach ministry.  

• VBS – July 17-20. 

Contact Info: 

Tony’s Cell: 
817-240-0518 

 

Email: 
anthony.roa@att.net 

 
 

Mission Agency: 
IBFI Missions 
PO Box 151259 
Fort Worth, TX 76108 
 


